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18 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
I wish to inform you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19.  
  
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and the Education 
Authority. Those affected have been notified separately and will now be required to isolate in line 
with advice from PHA. 
 
In order to mitigate against any risk and to allow the necessary isolation of all areas for 48 hours, 
the earliest this enhanced clean can take place is Monday 21st September. School will therefore 
be closed on Monday and will re-open on Tuesday 22nd September. 
  
I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to 
reassure you that every precaution has been taken. 
  
Ensuring the safe return of pupils and staff to school is my absolute priority, and I will continue to 
monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to contact the school at the telephone 
number or e-mail address at the head of this letter. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr. G. Beattie 
Principal 

 


